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BY EMAIL  
 
March 26, 2020 
 
David Poch 
Green Energy Coalition 
1649 Old Brooke Road   
Maberly, ON  K0H 2B0 
 
 
Dear Mr. Poch:  
 
Re: Enbridge Gas Inc. (Enbridge Gas) 

Application for construct natural gas pipeline and associated 
facilities in the City of Hamilton 
Ontario Energy Board File Number: EB-2019-0159 

 
By letter dated March 25, 2020 Green Energy Coalition (GEC) and Environmental 
Defence advised of a partial delay in the filing of its interrogatories which are due by 
March 27, 2020 and requested an extension to April 3, 2020. According to GEC and 
Environmental Defence, the extension is needed due to work constraints amid the 
COVID -19 situation. However, GEC plans to file its initial set of interrogatories by 
March 27, 2020. 
 
The OEB has considered GEC and Environmental Defence’s request and has decided 
to grant the extension to all parties. In addition, the OEB also extends the date for 
Enbridge Gas to file its interrogatory responses by one week from April 20, 2020 to April 
27, 2020, if required.  
 
Yours truly, 
 
Original signed by 
 
Christine E. Long 
Registrar and Board Secretary 
 
c:  All Parties  


